
 

 
 

SNGCS/CIRC/25-26/20                           Tuesday, 8th April, 2025. 

 

Subject: Holiday – Mahavir Jayanti  

 

Dear Students, 

Greetings from S.N.G.C.S!!! 

This is to inform you that on account of Mahavir Jayanti, the school will remain 

closed on Thursday, 10th April, 2025. 

 

  

 

 

Warm regards 

Deepa Jayaroy 

Principal 

S.N.G.C.S. 


